
In Israel, the winter season has 
already begun. Rain clouds 
are on the horizon, and the 
nights are getting cold.

In the IDF, cold weather gear isn’t standard In the IDF, cold weather gear isn’t standard 
issue; soldiers are given the barest essentials 
and anything else they want, they have to bring 
on their own.* Not all soldiers have the means to 

purchase it on their own. 

Join Standing Together as we begin purchasing Join Standing Together as we begin purchasing 
cold weather clothing 
and gear to 
distribute on 
army bases, to 
ensure the 
soldiers can 
continue their continue their 
mission of 
protecting our 
friends, family and 
holy places 
throughout Israel.

www.stogether.org/wintergear
*Cold weather clothing needs to meet strict military standards. Standing Together

is purchasing all items through an authorized military equipment dealer

Warm a soldier’s body, heart and soul with a
special gift of cold weather gear. 
Click to show your support.


